
 

 

  
 

DAILY BULLETIN – Tuesday 18th February 2025  
                          
TO ALL STAFF: THIS IS NOT A CAT WEEK 
                                                                                                                                       
TO ALL STAFF & PUPILS: 
 
REGISTER TEACHERS - PLEASE INFORM YOUR GROUP 
 
 
S1-6 Supporting Learning Through Our Mobile Phone Policy 

Thank you to everyone who follows our mobile phone expectations. By adhering to this policy, 
you're ensuring that you make the most of every learning opportunity at school. 
 
Please remember that you do not need to bring your mobile phone to school unless it is 
required for medical reasons. Mobile phones are not necessary for learning. If you 
choose to bring your phone, it should be switched off or on silent and kept in your bag 
during all learning times. This policy begins at 8:32 during registration and applies 
while moving between classes as well as when you are in class. 
 
Our school values of respect, resilience, and inclusion are at the heart of this policy. Respect 
your learning environment and your peers by minimising distractions. Show resilience by 
focusing on your studies and making the most of every lesson. Embrace inclusion by 
supporting one another and ensuring that everyone has the best possible learning 
experience. 
 
For those who need extra support in following this expectation, we are here to help by holding 
your phone in the school office until the end of the day. Together, we can create an 
environment that maximizes learning and supports everyone’s success. 

Mrs Fraser 
 
S1-6 Like Drama, Acting or helping to run shows or plays? 

A group of BHS and James Gillespies High School pupils are planning a show of either High 
School Musical or Descendants.  There are some posters up around the school with some 
more information.   
Auditions will be held at James Gillespies on Friday 21st of February.  
There is a QR code below to register interest. 
 

 
Mr Hembury 

 
S1-6 Library Closed: The Library will be closed from 12.45pm on Tuesday and will reopen 

Wednesday morning. Books can be returned outside the drop-off box outside the Library. 
Ms Aleksandrowicz 

 
S1-6 Pupil Voice:  Pupil Voice meets on a Tuesday lunchtime in room 3.17 

Miss Vines 

  Duty Head – D Hayes 



 

 

S5-6 Science Baccalaureate Presentations 
 Here are the presentations for today.   

 
Pupil When? Project Title 
Annie Moore Period 1 (Bacc period) 

Room 3.16 
The impact of lockdown on children’s cognitive 

development 
Bella Broadhurst Period 1 (Bacc period) 

Room 3.16 
The relationship between globalisation and 

inequality and the affect this has on 
interstate relationships. 

Ritika Sharma  Period 3 (S1 class) 
Room 3.16 

Artificial Intelligence in dentistry 

Marta Della Sala Period 4 (S4 PSE class) 
Room 3.16 

Why has the Birth control pill remained 
unchanged? 

Alannah Taylor Lunch 
Room 3.16 

Thalidomide, from Failure to Future 

Sophie Gordon Period 5 (Higher class) 
Assembly Hall 

Are people adequately informed about the effects 
and treatment of menopause? 

 
Mr Lees 

 
S3 Boys Rugby Team - Match vs Newbattle High School 

Date: 19th February 2025 Location: Newbattle High School Kick-off Time: 15:30 
If you would like to play and do not appear on this list or you can now not play, you MUST 
speak to Mr Anderson before the end of the day on Tuesday. 
Players: 
 Billy Docharty 
 Jacob Campbell 
 Archie Morrison 
 Charlie Easton 
 Sandy Gallivan 
 Alec Hanney 
 Argyll MacInnes 
 Roman Yevets 
 Daniel Tierney 
 Sam Haagenrud-Linnett 

 
Additional spaces (add name and speak to Mr Anderson) 
1. 
2. 
3.  
Additional Information: 

 A bus will collect the team from the high school and return them after the match. 
 


